
Service Club Announcement…                             

 

The Indian Trail Make a Difference Club is asking 
for donations of mittens, hats, earmuffs, scarves, 
and gloves for our “Mitten Tree.” All donations 

will benefit local shelters. Winter is very cold, and 
we would like to help those in need. All items 

need to be in newer condition. 
 

Please turn in items by January 31, 2017. 
 

Thanks for your support, 
The Indian Trail Make a Difference Club 

 
 

 


